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Public Announcement 
 

 

Casper, Wyoming (October 16, 2017) – Natrona County Library Executive Director Lisa Scroggins and 

Interim Chief Steve Schulz are pleased to announce the Casper Police Department will conduct its second 

mobile patrol team shift turnover brief– called a Community Team Brief (CTB) – on Wednesday, 

November 1, 2017 at 6:50pm at the Natrona County Library at 307 East 2nd Street in Casper.   

 

Come see how a shift turnover brief is conducted, and come meet your local police officers.  This event is 

free and open to all our community members. Officers, sergeants, and members of the command staff will 

be available following the CTB to interact and have discussions with our community members. 

 

Executive Director Scroggins stated, “We are excited to partner together and host this second Community 

Team Brief.” 

 

Chief Schulz added, “We look forward to partnering on future endeavors as well, including a professional 

reading program that will be announced in the future. We hope to see a great turnout at this CTB.”  

 

If you are interested in hosting a Community Team Brief at your residence or business in the future, 

please contact Detective John Hatcher at 307-235-7598 or jhatcher@casperwy.gov. 


